Emergency form
Medicine Prices: Deactivated, removed or withdrawal of medicinal package/product
	Only for use if the Danish Medicines Agency has giving the permission

Please fax or post before deadline to:

               Danish Medicines Agency, Medicine Prices

Axel Heides Gade 1

DK-2300 Copenhagen S

Fax: Contact DKMAnet Support (Medicines Prices)

DKMAnet Support: +45 4488 9694      Monday – Friday: 08.30 – 15:30

Deadline Monday: 08.30 – 16.30
Deadline on public holiday: No support
	
	Company: 

Address: 

Phone:
Fax: 

 

	
	
	Ref.: 


	Date: 

Time: 


Please complete all fields

	Name of product: 


	Marketing authorisation number:


	Publication date: 



	Dosage form (e.g. tablets, injection): 


	Strength:




Application concerns:
Reason: 
Package information:

	Package deaktivated:
 FORMCHECKBOX 

 
	Reason for withdrawal of marketing authorisation: 
	Product number: 

	Withdrawal of package:
 FORMCHECKBOX 

Marketing authorisation still valid
	
	Package size (e.g. 10 ml, 100 pcs.): 

	Withdrawal of product:
 FORMCHECKBOX 

Withdrawal of marketing authorisation
	
	Package type (e.g. vial, blister)

	Package phased out:
 FORMCHECKBOX 


	The undersigned hereby declare that the above medicinal product package are being phased out and after a phasing-out period of no more than 3 price periods it will permanently be deleted from the Danish Medicines Agency, Medicine Prices (Medicinpriser).

If the medicinal product pack is to be marketed again at a later point in time, it is a prerequisite that the medicinal product pack is re-established with new product number that must be notified to Medicine Prices as new package.
Date:                                 Signature:
	


”After the deadline for notification expires on Monday at 20:00, we manually type in the information notified into an electronic data file. When typing in, mistakes may unfortunately occur. On Thursday before 11:00, we therefore send a fax with the proof sheet to all companies that have reported changes (except “Other changes). The fax is sent to the fax number entered on the notification form. The proof sheet is a printed copy of the information we have entered into our database on the basis of your notification. Should you have any corrections to this, please notify us before the deadline indicated on the fax. However, any mistakes you have made concerning the notification cannot be corrected in this connection. Unless you respond to the proof sheet within the deadline, we consider the notified changes of the medicinal products concerned to be approved by you. If you have not received a fax with a proof sheet from us on Thursday at 11:00, 3 days after expiry of the notification deadline, please contact us on +45 4488 9694.”
